
Billings Public Schools Remote Learning Curbside Meal Service 

Updated January 8, 2021 

 

Beginning Tuesday, January 5th, 2021 we will be switching our Curbside Meal Service to better 

accommodate remote learners. 

Meals will be available for pick up on Tuesdays and Thursdays each week.   

The meal kit provided each Tuesday will contain enough food for 3 days of breakfast, and 3 days of 

lunches.  The meal kit on Thursday will contain food for 4 days of breakfast and 4 days of lunches.  We 

will be providing milk in bulk quantities for ease of storage. 

 

The locations for pickup are: 

Lewis and Clark Middle School 

Riverside Middle School 

Castle Rock Middle School 

Medicine Crow Middle School 

 

Pickup time is between 1:15 – 1:45 at each location.  Meals are provided free of charge to all children 0-

18 years.  Children do not need to be present to pick up meals. 

 

For ordering please complete the short survey by clicking on the link below.  Thank you! 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HTDDBFB 

 

 


